From: Gus Majed I

Sent: 29 August 2018 16:52

To: Planning

co: I

Subject: Ref: 2018/3816/L - Boncara 35 Templewood Avenue, London NW3 7UY

Dear Sir/Madam

We are fundamentally opposed to the demolition/relocation of a listed heritage asset and, also, we
do not see how this could in any way benefit in protecting our conservation area. The
demolition/relocation of a listed national asset is fundamentally against the public interest and it is
incumbent on Camden Council to protect the public’s rights, especially when such wilful demolition
is merely for developers’ financial benefit.

Your faithfully,

Mr. G. Majed
Mrs C. Gale

Gus Majed
Founding Partner & CIO
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